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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 12, 2020 
 

No Water at Dog Park Due to Waterline Break 
 

WHEELING, W.VA. – Due to a waterline break at the Fitzsimmons Family Dog Park, 

water service at the facility is temporarily unavailable. Park users should bring water for their 

canine companions. City officials appreciate the public’s patience while the necessary repairs 

are made.  

The Ohio Valley’s first dog park is located at the Tunnel Green Recreation Complex 

adjacent to and highly visible from West Virginia 2 and Interstate 70 and is a part of the City of 

Wheeling’s park system. The site has vehicular access from 18th Street and pedestrian access 

from Heritage Trail. The dog park is divided into two sections – large breed and small breed, 

each with its own water and waste stations, walking trail and benches. On a final note, 

respectfully, please spread out while at the dog park. 
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